
 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 4th October 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

YEAR 1 – YEAR 6 WOODHALL CONSULTATION AFTERNOONS/EVENINGS AUTUMN TERM 2022 

TUESDAY 11th OCTOBER 4.15 – 7.00pm and WEDNESDAY 12th OCTOBER 3.45-6.00pm 

Next week, we will be holding our autumn term consultations at school for the first time since the Covid 

lockdown. Consultations give you the important opportunity to spend ten minutes with your child’s class 

teacher; discussing how your child has settled in to their new year group and their progress and attainment 

to date.  

In order to ensure that all Year 4/Year 5 parents/carers can be fitted in, Mrs Cooper Battersby will hold an 

additional time slot on Wednesday 12th between 12.30-3.30pm. We are unable to fit siblings from other 

year groups in during this time. 

Please indicate the time/date that you would prefer and return the slip to school by FRIDAY 7TH OCTOBER. 

 Teachers will allocate times as close as possible to those you request. Please note that it is not 

possible to give everybody the slot straight after school!  

 We will try to allocate slots as close as possible for siblings 

 If you do not return the slip below, teachers will allocate a random slot to you. 
 

Thank you, 

Michelle Lake 

Headteacher 

__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

YEAR 1- YEAR 6 WOODHALL CONSULTATION AFTERNOONS/EVENINGS AUTUMN TERM 2022 

Name of child:                                                                                                       Year: 

Name of child:                                                                                                       Year: 

Name of child:                                                                                                       Year: 

I would prefer TUESDAY 11th OCTOBER: 4.15-6.00pm or 6.00-7.00pm (please delete as appropriate) 

I would prefer WEDNESDAY 12th OCTOBER: 3.45-5.00pm or 5.00-6.00pm  (please delete as appropriate) 

ADDITIONAL OPTION FOR YEAR 4/YEAR 5 ONLY: I would prefer WEDNESDAY 12th OCTOBER: 12.30-3.30pm  

WOODHALL SCHOOL 

PASSION   RESILIENCE   RESPONSIBILITY   ASPIRATION    INCLUSIVITY   FAMILY 

Telephone: 0208 428 3447     www.woodhall.herts.sch.uk     Email: admin@woodhall.herts.sch.uk 

Woodhall Lane, South Oxhey, Watford, Hertfordshire, WD19-6QX. 

 



 


